
City of Fairbury 
Liquor License Hearing – April 1, 2014 

 

The City of Fairbury held a Liquor License hearing Tuesday, April 1, 2014, at 6:30 PM.  

Mayor Lynn Dameron called the hearing to order.  The following Aldermen were 

present:  Greg Hish, Charles Hoselton and David Slagel.  Other attendees were City Clerk  

Brenda DeFries.  Diane Pawlowski was also in attendance.   

 

The purpose of the hearing was to review the application for a Liquor License for Tri-

Star Marketing, Inc. doing business as Super Pantry 405 W. Oak Street, Fairbury.   

 

Tri-Star Marketing, Inc. doing business as Super Pantry already has a B license; which is 

beer and wine.  They are requesting an A license.     

 

The hearing was closed at 6:55 PM. 

 

     Respectfully submitted, 

 

     Brenda DeFries 

 

 

 
 


